
This month the children had 
the opportunity to have a few 
campfires which they really 
enjoyed. It’s been a while 
since we have done them,so it 
was a special surprise. We 
also had our first Forest 
School Stay & Play. Thank 
You to everyone who was able 
to make it. 

The garden bed is back in 
action in Forest School and 

the children have been 
having the time of their lives 

digging, raking making 
massive muddy pies and 

muddy castles. We are 
currently building a willow 

fence in the middle to 
separate their play section

from their planting section. 



The children at Norfolk 
Road had the opportunity 
to start painting their very 
own bunting which we will 
be displaying in the Forest 
School area

The children have been 
foraging in the Forest 

School area for new plants 
and stumbled across some 

wild strawberries. They 
were shocked to see how 

tiny they were!
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